

### November Newsletter 2020

Taryn Hill, Center Director email: tarynh@childrenschoicepreschool.com

Phone: 619-442-1685 Fax: 619-442-1171 1268 N 2nd St, El Cajon, CA

#### A Note from Ms. Taryn

Hello everyone and thank you for continuing to choose Children's Choice for your child's educational and daycare needs. We know you have a choice, and appreciate you choosing us This month we will be closed November 26<sup>th</sup> & 27<sup>th</sup> for Thanksgiving to allow our staff to enjoy time with family. We wish you a Happy Thanksgiving to you and yours. Please be on the lookout for your child's "Thankful Feather." These go home November 2<sup>nd</sup> and are due November 9<sup>th</sup>. Take them home and decorate however you'd like to show what and whom you are thankful for. I can't wait to see what our amazing students and their families do with their feathers.

## 2<sup>nd</sup> Annual Food Drive November 9<sup>th</sup> - 20th

The season of giving is upon us, and as such, we will be hosting a non-perishable food drive, benefiting our adopted organization, the East County Transitional Living Center. A transitional living assistance home here in our own community. Please bring in items like canned, dry food goods, and diapers and wipes. Leave your items in the container on the patio and we will donate them Friday afternoon. Thank you for making this Thanksgiving a fuller one for those in need.

# yelp:

Beginning Monday, November 2<sup>nd</sup>, we will be running a Yelp! Review contest. Anyone can enter. It's simple.

- Go to the Yelp! Website and find us there. Children's Choice on 2<sup>nd</sup> Street in El Cajon.
- Leave a review about your amazing childcare staff, your child's experience, and the growth you have seen. This must be a verifiable review.
  - Enter to win a \$50 Visa gift card, just in time for Christmas shopping.
    - Thank you for your support!!

#### Reminders

Children's Choice Sick Policy: If a child comes to school with a cough, runny nose, fever of 100\* or higher, headache, chills, begins vomiting or has diarrhea, they will be sent home. Do not return until symptoms end and have been gone for 3 days, 72 hours, without the aid of medication. Thank you for being understanding during these difficult times.

Your child should have a spare set of weather appropriate clothing and a jacket, labeled with the first and last name, that is the right size in their cubby.

Please bring a crib size sheet and small blanket for naptime. These go home every Friday to be washed and brought back.

